
 

 

At Skoolkit we are hoping all our customers are well and 

keeping save.  We would like to reassure you that even 

though this year will be challenging we are still working 

behind the scenes doing our upmost to provide you all 

with school uniform for this year’s ‘Back to School’ 

 

This year we would like to ask for your help 

As much as possible Skoolkit would like to encourage 

parents to order uniform from our website for this 

year’s ‘Back to School’. We appreciate this is not always 

possible but as I’m sure you will agree we need to try 

and limit the amount of people in our shops during the 

busy Summer months, this year the problem we will 

have is managing social distancing regulations and our 

priority will be to keep our customers and staff safe.  

Skoolkit would like to take this opportunity to thank you 

for your continued support during this challenging time 

and we hope you all stay safe. 

www.skoolkit.co.uk 


